
During the visit, the students had the opportunity to see how our company operates
up close. We guided them through the laboratory, illustrating the processes used to
detect oil contaminants, showcasing our filtration and flushing machinery, and
explaining how our sensors work. 

The students also watched practical demonstrations of electrical board welding and
3D printing, allowing them to experience the technologies we use daily firsthand.
It was particularly stimulating to see their enthusiasm and curiosity as they followed
the various stages of the visit, asking numerous questions and showing a strong
interest in the technologies applied in our sector.

At Gatti Filtrazioni Lubrificanti, we firmly believe in young people: they are the future,
and investing in their development is crucial for the progress of our society. Guiding
them and teaching them the importance of education, teamwork, and collaboration is
a responsibility we hold dear. Only with solid skills and a collaborative approach can
we build the excellence of tomorrow.

We are confident that experiences like this are essential to help young people make
informed choices about their future educational and professional paths, and we hope
this day was both useful and inspiring for them. A heartfelt thank you goes to
Confartigianato Brescia for involving us in this initiative, and to the students for their
active participation.

PMI Day 2024: Gatti Filtrazioni Lubrificanti welcomes
students from the Prevalle Comprehensive School

On Friday, 22 November, we had the
pleasure of hosting classes from the
Prevalle School for PMI Day, an initiative
promoted by Confindustria Brescia to bring
middle school students closer to the world
of work at a crucial time when they are
deciding on their educational path.
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